
April
Twenty-eighth

1922.

Dean of Faculties of
Dentistry, Medicine, Law and Science.

Dear Sir:-
I understand that at the close of. the 

session it is the. custom'to notify students as to 
their failures in subjects and also as to the necessity 
for their taking supplementary examinations before 
entering next term.

In the above mentioned notification 
will yôu also remind them if they have failed to 
meet the requirements of the Department of Physical 
Education.
placed that information In your hands.

I understand from Dr. Lamb that he has

Yours faithfully,

Dean Lairg has already complied.
Principal.
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